
First Seaboard Stakeholders Group Meeting 
On June 27th, the stakeholders group met for the first time. The meeting resulted in a productive 
discussion on the potential of the Seaboard area. Minutes were taken and provide a good overview 
of the meeting discussion. The next meeting is scheduled during the charrette on Thursday, August 
1st at 4:30. 

  

 

 

    


